
  
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Public Hearing for 2022-2023 Budget 
Pines School 
June 14, 2022 

 
The meeting was called to order by President, Suzette Cooley-Sanborn at 3:45 p.m. at the Bois Blanc Township 
Hall and via conference call.  Other members present were Linda Gekle, Chris Hasbrouck and Cindy Riker.  
Jim Gilligan was absent.  Public in attendance. Our EUPISD Superintendent, Angie McArthur attended via 
conference call.  
  
Cindy Riker reviewed the budget amendment for 2021-22 and the proposed budget for 2022-23.  The public 
was asked if there were any questions.  No responses. 
 
There being no questions or comments, the meeting was adjourned at 3:58 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Secretary 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


